Kristin Parks/Town of Readfield

From: ceo@readfieldmaine.org

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:08 PM

To: ‘Kristin Parks/Town of Readfield’

Subject: FW: To the Planning Board in regard to 26 Mill Stream Road

Please forward this too !

Thanks

Chip

From: Grace Keene <gdk4@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 9:25 AM

To: CEO@ReadfieldMaine.org
Subject: To the Planning Board in regard to 26 Mill Stream Road

| am expressing my concern about the property at 26 Mill Stream Road that is still owned by Robert Bittar. Since he is
still the owner, | believe he will still be controlling what the activities will be on the property. Since the building permit
for that property was issued as a single family dwelling, | think the application for any other use should be denied by the
Planning Board.

Grace Keene

Beaver Dam Road

Readfield, Maine

Sent from my iPad



